IC286 – Annual District report for 2010 and membership fee for 2009/2010 fiscal year. 

Annual Membership Fee Increase for the 2010/2011 fiscal year.

19 July 2010

Annual District report for 2010 and membership fee for 2009/2010 fiscal year.At the beginning of August 2010 we will be sending a circular to all international contacts asking them to complete a district report form declaring membership numbers for the accounting year 2009/2010.  After receiving these numbers ILCA will invoice all districts for membership for this period.  This will be at the current rate of £5.00 GBP.

Please note that all districts who do not pay their membership invoice before September 30th 2010 may loose their allocated places for the World Championships 2011.

Annual Membership Fee Increase for the 2010/2011 fiscal year.Please note also that the World Council decided in its last session that for the fiscal year 2010/2011 the ILCA membership fee will increase from £5.00 GBP to £5.60 GBP.  As per normal these fees will be collected a year in arrears based on next years membership report and will be payable to ILCA before September 30th 2011. This advance notice should allow the districts to take the necessary measures in time to accommodate this increase.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the ILCA office.
